
Enhanced Services Commission Report 
 
Meeting Date: 11/5/14                  Agenda Item Number:    3 
 
 
 SUBJECT:  Replacement of Rio Salado ESC Residential Member  
 
 COMMENTS: Cheryl Hornyan, resident of Bridgeview notified the City that she has sold her home and 

moved out of the district.  This position is for an At-Large Resident within the Rio Salado 
Enhanced Services District, which would currently include Edgewater, Bridgeview, 
Northshore or Grigio.   

 
  Staff is seeking direction to recruit for the Residential Member.     
 

 
 

 

 


